
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 11th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
Thank you to everyone who attended our Harvest service in church on Tuesday 
afternoon; it was an absolute delight to see the church so full. I am sure that you 
will agree that the children did and fantastic job with their vibrant singing and 
confident readings of poems and prayers. Thank you also for your generous 
donations to our food collection, which will be donated to Rising Brook food 
bank. 
from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 

were won by 
Canterbury! 

Well done everyone! 

 

Headteacher’s Award 
This week, this was awarded for being very 

brave a doing a reading in church!  
 

 
 

Stars of the Week! 

 

Inset Day consultation 

There is still time to complete the consultation 

form for a proposed change to our term dates. 

Your views are very important. Please complete 

the form by following this link: 

https://forms.gle/UbcnirRDzupKrPSd
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Date  Event 

24th October Celebration picnic (re-arranged date) 

28th October  ½ Term 

4th November Inset day – school closed to pupils 

6th November  Parent meetings 3.30 – 6pm 

7th November  Bonfire Night Disco (no after-school club on this 
day) 

15th November  Children in Need (TBC) 

30th November  Santa Dash for children 

6th December  Christmas Fayre 

12th December  Santa’s Grotto (Bee Active) 

18th December  Panto trip - Telford 

 
 
 

 
 

Class Dojo winners! 
 

 

Fundraising Events 
We are incredibly blessed to have parents 
and other volunteers who regularly spend 
their time either organising or running 
fundraising events for our school. The 
recent Ranton 10k was a huge success and 
there is a Santa Dash currently scheduled 
for children in our community. In addition, 
our PTFA have planned a disco for our 
children on 7th November, which is a great 
chance for us all to have some fun 
together. We have also set a date for our 
annual Christmas Fayre, which will be 
Friday 6th December. 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 

 


